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Withdrawal Gregory A. Daddis
2017-09-01 A "better war." Over the
last two decades, this term has
economics-ncs-question-paper-november-2013

become synonymous with US strategy
during the Vietnam War's final years.
The narrative is enticingly simple,
appealing to many audiences. After
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the disastrous results of the 1968
Tet offensive, in which Hanoi's
forces demonstrated the failures of
American strategy, popular history
tells of a new American military
commander who emerged in South
Vietnam and with inspired leadership
and a new approach turned around a
long stalemated conflict. In fact, so
successful was General Creighton
Abrams in commanding US forces that,
according to the "better war" myth,
the United States had actually
achieved victory by mid-1970. A new
general with a new strategy had
delivered, only to see his victory
abandoned by weak-kneed politicians
in Washington, DC who turned their
backs on the US armed forces and
their South Vietnamese allies. In a
bold new interpretation of America's
final years in Vietnam, acclaimed
historian Gregory A. Daddis disproves
these longstanding myths. Withdrawal
is a groundbreaking reassessment that
tells a far different story of the
economics-ncs-question-paper-november-2013

Vietnam War. Daddis convincingly
argues that the entire US effort in
South Vietnam was incapable of
reversing the downward trends of a
complicated Vietnamese conflict that
by 1968 had turned into a politicalmilitary stalemate. Despite a new
articulation of strategy, Abrams's
approach could not materially alter a
war no longer vital to US national
security or global dominance. Once
the Nixon White House made the
political decision to withdraw from
Southeast Asia, Abrams's military
strategy was unable to change either
the course or outcome of a decades'
long Vietnamese civil war. In a
riveting sequel to his celebrated
Westmoreland's War, Daddis
demonstrates he is one of the
nation's leading scholars on the
Vietnam War. Withdrawal will be a
standard work for years to come.
Margins for Manoeuvre in Cold War
Europe Laurien Crump 2019-12-13 The
Cold War is conventionally regarded
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as a superpower conflict that
dominated the shape of international
relations between World War II and
the fall of the Berlin Wall. Smaller
powers had to adapt to a role as
pawns in a strategic game of the
superpowers, its course beyond their
control. This edited volume offers a
fresh interpretation of twentiethcentury smaller European powers –
East–West, neutral and non-aligned –
and argues that their position vis-àvis the superpowers often provided
them with an opportunity rather than
merely representing a constraint.
Analysing the margins for manoeuvre
of these smaller powers, the volume
covers a wide array of themes,
ranging from cultural to economic
issues, energy to diplomacy and
Bulgaria to Belgium. Given its
holistic and nuanced intervention in
studies of the Cold War, this book
will be instrumental for students of
history, international relations and
political science.
economics-ncs-question-paper-november-2013

Current and Emerging Trends in Cyber
Operations Frederic Lemieux
2015-08-27 This book explores current
and emerging trends in policy,
strategy, and practice related to
cyber operations conducted by states
and non-state actors. The book
examines in depth the nature and
dynamics of conflicts in the
cyberspace, the geopolitics of cyber
conflicts, defence strategy and
practice, cyber intelligence and
information security.
Development Challenges of India After
Twenty Five Years of Economic Reforms
Nripendra Kishore Mishra 2020-10-14
This book revisits some of the
persisting challenges of development
of India, which remain unresolved
even after twenty-five years of
economic reforms and almost fifteen
years of high growth rate. These
include defining purpose of
development, inequality, labour,
work, unemployment, agrarian distress
and migration. The book questions the
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overemphasis on growth to the extent
of neglecting basic issues of
development. With a number of
contributions re-imagining
development and its political
economy, the book discusses above
mentioned issues in light of new data
and more recent conceptions of the
issues. The contributors of this
volume are eminent researchers in
their respective field. Presenting
primary as well as secondary data,
the book considers the latest
advances and research and also
addresses new challenges like the
global reorganization of production
and the consequences for labour and
the world of work, along with skills
question. World of work has received
detailed investigation in this book.
This is a timely addition in existing
literature especially in context of
pandemic and lockdown. Informality
and un/employment question is
addressed in this context.
Relationship among poverty,
economics-ncs-question-paper-november-2013

inequality and growth is examined in
light of newer understanding.
Agrarian distress is looked in a
broader context. A number of papers
are examining migration question by
expanding coverage of migration and
including labour mobility as apart of
migration debate. The present crisis
of migrant labour and absence of
social security for these workers is
also discussed. This book is
primarily intended for those
interested in recent advances on some
of the basic aspects of development,
like poverty, inequality,
informality, word of work, migration
and labour mobility. It is also
useful for researchers, policy
makers, journalists and civil society
organizations working on these
issues.
Economists at War Alan Bollard 2020
Wartime is not just about military
success. Economists at War tells a
different story - about a group of
remarkable economists who used their
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skills to help their countries fight
their battles during the ChineseJapanese War, Second World War, and
the Cold War. 1935-55 was a time of
conflict, confrontation, and
destruction. It was also a time when
the skills of economists were called
upon to finance the military, to
identify economic vulnerabilities,
and to help reconstruction.
Economists at War: How a Handful of
Economists Helped Win and Lose the
World Wars focuses on the
achievements of seven finance
ministers, advisors, and central
bankers from Japan, China, Germany,
the UK, the USSR, and the US. It is a
story of good and bad economic
thinking, good and bad policy, and
good and bad moral positions. The
economists suffered threats,
imprisonment, trial, and
assassination. They all believed in
the power of economics to make a
difference, and their contributions
had a significant impact on political
economics-ncs-question-paper-november-2013

outcomes and military ends.
Economists at War shows the history
of this turbulent period through a
unique lens. It details the tension
between civilian resources and
military requirements; the desperate
attempts to control economies wracked
with inflation, depression, political
argument, and fighting; and the
clever schemes used to evade
sanctions, develop barter trade, and
use economic espionage. Politicians
and generals cannot win wars if they
do not have the resources. This book
tells the human stories behind the
economics of wartime.
Public Human Resource Management
Richard C. Kearney 2015-07-30 Public
Human Resource Management: Problems
and Prospects by Richard C. Kearney
and Jerrell D. Coggburn brings
together exemplary contributors who
provide concise essays on major
contemporary public human resources
management issues. Organized into
four parts – setting, techniques,
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issues and prospects – and covering
the major process, function and
policy issues in the field, the text
offers valuable wisdom to students
and practitioners alike. The new
edition boasts sixteen new and eleven
updated chapters authored by the
leading figures in the field as well
as by up-and-coming new scholars.
Decision-Making in Energy Systems
Vivek D. Bhise 2022-01-10 This is a
comprehensive book on how to make
complex decisions on energy systems
problems involving different
technologies, environmental effects,
costs, benefits, risks, and safety
issues. Using Industrial and Systems
Engineering techniques for decisionmaking in Energy Systems, the book
provides the background knowledge and
methods to incorporate multiple
criteria involved in solving energy
system problems. It offers methods,
examples, and case studies
illustrating applications. DecisionMaking in Energy Systems discusses
economics-ncs-question-paper-november-2013

subjective as well as objective
methods, approaches, and techniques
taken from the systems and industrial
engineering domain and puts them to
use in solving energy systems
problems. It uses an integrated
approach by including effects of all
technical, economic, environmental,
and safety considerations as well as
costs and risks. The book is
specially designed for practicing
engineers from industrial/systems
engineering who work in energy
systems engineering industries. Aimed
at graduate students, researchers,
and managers involved in various
energy generating, distributing, and
consuming companies, the book helps
the reader to understand, evaluate,
and decide on solutions to their
energy-related problems.
Research Design in Clinical
Psychology Alan E. Kazdin 2021-08-05
A thorough guide to research design
from a world-renowned clinical and
child psychologist.
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Rethinking Public Strategy Sean Lusk
2014-07-23 Strategy is vital to
effective and efficient public
service delivery as well as
successful governance and leadership.
This new text provides a concise yet
systematic overview of the
achievements, downfalls and
complexities of public strategy in
today's globalized and often marketdriven world. It describes the place
of strategy in civic societies whose
citizens are more interconnected and
vocal than ever. It shows that
successful strategic planning goes
well beyond problem-solving to
developing adaptable plans that can
evolve as requirements and
circumstances change. And it explains
why muddling through simply won't
work. Emphasizing the importance of
applying a variety of techniques to
the process of strategy-creation,
Rethinking Public Strategy reassesses
the key factors that can deliver
significant improvements in public
economics-ncs-question-paper-november-2013

services and build public value. It
looks at why public strategy is
distinctive, as well as the
principles it has in common with the
corporate domain. This text includes
numerous case studies from around the
globe – from South Africa to
Singapore, the USA to Germany, and
from China to the Czech Republic –
that ground the exposition in real
experience. Based on state-of-the-art
research by two expert practitioners
in the field, it offers an essential
guide to the art of strategy in the
contemporary public sector, and
encourages readers to evaluate
critically the various approaches to
strategy.
Local Content Oil and Gas Law in
Africa Pereowei Subai 2019-01-10
Examining local content law and
policy in the oil and gas industry,
this book uses Nigeria as a primary
case study, comparing its approach to
countries such as Brazil and Norway
which have also adopted local content
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laws in relation to their gas and oil
industries. In considering various
aspects of local content law and
policy as they apply to the oil and
gas industry, the book examines the
factors behind the formulation of
local content policies by petroleum
producing states, and the various
strategies they have employed to
implement them. It analyses arguments
against local content requirements
from the perspective of international
trade and investment law, and from
liberal market economic theorists,
who argue against its overall
usefulness. The book highlights
salient aspects of the oil and gas
industry such as regulation, national
oil companies, treatment of
minorities, and policy formulation
and implementation.
Naval Strategy and Power in the
Mediterranean John B. Hattendorf
2013-11-05 Maritime strategy and
naval power in the Mediterranean
touches on migration, the
economics-ncs-question-paper-november-2013

environment, technology, economic
power, international politics and
law, as well as calculations of naval
strength and diplomatic manoeuvre.
These broad and fundamental themes
are explored in this volume.
Business and Politics in India
Christophe Jaffrelot 2019-01-02
Introduction / Christophe Jaffrelot,
Atul Kohli and Kanta Murali -- Power
of business in contemporary India -Economic liberalization and the
structural power of business in India
/ Kanta Murali -- India's new porous
state : blurred boundaries and the
evolving business-state relationship
/ Aseema Sinha -- Business power
across issue areas -- The politics of
India's reformed labor model / Rina
Agarwala -- Business interests, the
state, and the politics of land
policy in India / Rob Jenkins -Cabal city : India's urban regimes
and accumulation without development
/ Patrick Heller, Partha Mukhopadhyay
and Michael Walton -- Media in
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contemporary India : journalism
transformed into a commodity / C.
Rammanohar Reddy -- Regional
experiences -- Business-friendly
Gujarat in 2000s: the implications of
a new political economy / Christophe
Jaffrelot -- Business and politics:
the Tamil Nadu puzzle / John Harriss
and Andrew Wyatt -- Business and
state in Odisha's extractive economy
/ Sunila Kale -- Conclusion /
Christophe Jaffrelot, Atul Kohli and
Kanta Murali
India Policy Forum 2015–16 Shekhar
Shah 2016-07-18 The India Policy
Forum (IPF) is organized by the
National Council of Applied Economic
Research (NCAER) in New Delhi. It
aims to examine India’s economic
reforms and its economic transition
using policy-relevant empirical
research. The IPF comprises an annual
international conference in July in
New Delhi and the IPF Volume that
brings together the conference
papers. These papers undergo detailed
economics-ncs-question-paper-november-2013

revisions after the conference based
on discussants’ comments at the IPF
and the guidance provided by the
editors. This book comprises papers
and highlights of the discussions
from the Twelfth India Policy Forum
Conference held on 14–15 July 2015.
In particular, this volume of IPF
focuses on inflation that has emerged
as a leading concern in India. By
early 2015 the inflation rate had
fallen to 5.2 percent, leading to
questions both about how to explain
movements in India’s inflation, and
whether this more recent moderation
under the Reserve Bank of India (RBI)
led by Raghuram Rajan was likely to
endure.
Commercial and Military Uses of Outer
Space Melissa de Zwart 2021-02-25
This edited book brings together a
diverse range of chapters on space
related topics. The authors included
in this book are drawn from Australia
and overseas, from academia,
government, industry, civil society
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and the military. This book contains
chapters that cover topics such as
law, science, archaeology, defence,
policy, and more, all with a focus on
space. This edited collection is a
timely international and
interdisciplinary book, which
addresses some of the contemporary
issues facing activities in space and
those attempting to understand, use
and regulate the space domain. This
edited book seeks to normalise the
role of women as experts in the space
sector, by not calling attention to
the fact that all the authors are
women – they are all experts in their
respective fields who just happen to
be women. Bringing together these
contributions in this book in turn
promotes the inclusion of diversity
in the space sector. This edited
collection is an opportunity to
influence the development of the
space industry – in terms of gender
diversity, and diversity of
disciplines and thinking – while it
economics-ncs-question-paper-november-2013

is in its formative stage, rather
than trying to redress imbalances
once they are entrenched in the
industry.
Investing in Youth: Korea OECD
2019-10-29 The series Investing in
Youth builds on the expertise of the
OECD on youth employment, social
support and skills. The report on
Korea presents new results from a
comprehensive analysis of the
situation of young people in Korea,
exploiting various sources of surveybased and administrative data.
OECD Review of Fisheries: Policies
and Summary Statistics 2013 OECD
2013-12-23 This Review contains a
General Survey of Policy Developments
based on material submitted by OECD
member countries, information
gathered on observer and enhanced
engagement countries, and an overview
of recent activities of the Committee
of Fisheries.
Contemporary Famine Analysis Olivier
Rubin 2015-12-11 This Brief provides
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some answers as to why famines
continue to torment humankind here in
the 21st century despite all our
progress in food production,
logistics, information dissemination
and relief work. Contemporary famines
are inherently political, and so the
interesting question is not how
famines can be prevented, but why
they are allowed to develop in the
first place; only by understanding
the latter, is there hope to
eradicate major famines. The Brief
assesses the various analytical
approaches to the understanding of
famine, from the classical approaches
inspired by Thomas Malthus to the
newer economic approaches based on
Amartya Sen. While all approaches
contribute with important insights on
famine dynamics, they also struggle
to capture the political dimension of
contemporary famines. The Brief
develops a political approach capable
of addressing this important but
messy political dimension of
economics-ncs-question-paper-november-2013

contemporary famines. The approach
builds on principles of humanitarian
accountability (the moral
responsibility to alleviate suffering
from famine) as well as political
accountability (the interests and
power relations involved in famine
outcomes).
Quality Improvement in Behavioral
Health William O'Donohue 2016-06-17
This innovative volume presents a
cogent case for quality improvement
(QI) in behavioral healthcare as
ethical practice, solid science, and
good business. Divided between
foundational concepts, key QI tools
and methods, and emerging
applications, it offers guidelines
for raising care standards while
addressing ongoing issues of
treatment validity, staffing and
training, costs and funding, and
integration with medical systems.
Expert contributors review the
implications and potential of QI in
diverse areas such as treatment of
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entrenched mental disorders, in
correctional facilities, and within
the professional context of the
American Psychological Association.
The insights, examples, and
strategies featured will increase in
value as behavioral health becomes
more prominent in integrated care and
vital to large-scale health goals.
Included in the coverage: Behavioral
health conditions: direct treatment
costs and indirect social costs.
/liliQuality improvement and clinical
psychological science. · Process
mapping to improve quality in
behavioral health service delivery. ·
Checklists for quality improvement
and evaluation in behavioral health.
· Creating a quality improvement
system for an integrated care
program: the why, what, and how to
measure. · Feedback Informed
Treatment (FIT): improving the
outcome of psychotherapy one person
at a time. Quality Improvement i n
Behavioral Healthcare gives health
economics-ncs-question-paper-november-2013

psychologists, public health
professionals, and health
administrators a real-world framework
for maintaining quality services in a
rapidly evolving health landscape.
Higher Education in Nepal Krishna
Bista 2019-08-19 This book presents a
showcase of discussions and critical
perspectives about Nepalese higher
education. Its chapters cover topics
such as the impacts of local
sociopolitical changes and global
forces on public and private
education, emerging online and
distance education, administrative
and intellectual leadership, quality
assessment, graduate employability,
global mobility of students, and the
contributions of global diaspora of
Nepalese scholars. The central
questions of the book are: What are
some of the local and global academic
interactions in Nepalese higher
education and what are the current
challenges and pathways for
advancements and improvements? How
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can Nepalese higher education absorb
twenty-first century values of
quality education as external forces,
while adapting new developments to
local needs? How can scholars
interested in Nepalese, South Asian,
and international higher education
create opportunities for scholarship
and professional collaboration around
research on higher education in this
region of South Asia? What issues and
perspectives can research and
scholarship about Nepal’s higher
education offer to international
discourse in higher education? The
book offers information and resources
to international educators interested
in the dynamics of Nepalese and, by
implication, South Asian higher
education by introducing key
challenges in policy and programs,
innovative changes in curricula,
effective approaches in technology
application, and strategies for
future integration of global reforms
in education.
economics-ncs-question-paper-november-2013

An Advanced Guide to Trade Policy
Analysis United Nations Conference on
Trade and Development (UNCTAD)
2017-04-14 This Advanced Guide to
Trade Policy Analysis is a follow-up
to the original Practical Guide to
Trade Policy Analysis. It provides
the most recent tools for analysis of
trade policy using structural gravity
models. Written by experts who have
contributed to the development of
theoretical and empirical methods in
the academic gravity literature and
who have rich practical experience in
the field, this publication explains
how to conduct partial equilibrium
estimations as well as general
equilibrium analysis with structural
gravity models and contains practical
guidance on how to apply these tools
to concrete policy questions.This
Advanced Guide has been developed to
contribute to the enhancement of
developing countries’ capacity to
analyse and implement trade policy.
Learning from the South Korean
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Developmental Success Ilcheong Yi
2014-04-13 This analysis of South
Korea's development experience can
present lessons for development in
the 21st century. Situating the
development experience of South Korea
within the framework of the
capability enhancing state, this
volume examines the empowering
institutions and policies of South
Korea between 1945 and 2000.
Transatlantic Politics and the
Transformation of the International
Monetary System Michelle Frasher
2013-09-05 With original archival
documents and interviews from the US
and Europe, Michelle Frasher brings
the reader into the negotiating room
with American, German, and French
officials as they confronted the
collapse of the Bretton Woods
monetary system and made decisions
that affected the course of European
integration and the contemporary
neoliberal order. She identifies
crisis as the catalyst for change in
economics-ncs-question-paper-november-2013

international monetary policies, but
argues that the causes of crisis
originated from a multitude of
factors such as market speculation,
American hegemony, institutional
flaws, and ideational conflicts among
the leaders themselves. Far from a
planned and consensual process, this
book shows that the transformation to
neoliberalism was riddled with
discord and fret with trial and
error. She argues that the resulting
currency regime allowed governments
to entrench themselves in national
interests and facilitated the
"marketization" of the state, where
states have became both clients and
participants in the financialized
global economy—to the detriment of
international stability. Frasher’s is
the first work to connect the 1960s
and 1970s to the difficulties of
inter-state and inter-market
cooperation that have plagued the
system in the last decades, and it
puts the 2008 debacle into historical
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perspective.
The Middle East and the United
States, Student Economy Edition David
Lesch 2018-10-03 This volume
addresses the changes in the Middle
East—and in the United States as
well—that has significantly affected
the US-Middle Eastern dynamic. It
provides an objective, cross-cultural
assessment of U.S. foreign policy in
the Middle East.
Sustainability of Integrated Water
Resources Management Shimelis Gebriye
Setegn 2015-09-04 The main focus of
this book is sustainable management
of water resources in a changing
climate. The book also addresses the
question of how to define and measure
the sustainability of Integrated
Water Resources Management (IWRM).
The sustainability of IWRM is an
important issue when planning and/or
developing policies that consider the
impact of climate change, water
governance and ecohydrology in the
context of a more holistic approach
economics-ncs-question-paper-november-2013

to ensure sustainable management of
water resources. Sustainable IWRM is
more about processes, and relatively
little systematic or rigorous work
has been done to articulate what
components are the most essential to
ensure the ongoing sustainability of
IWRM efforts. The chapters cover
topics including global prospective
of IWRM; allocation of environmental
flows in IWRM; echohydrology, water
resources and environmental
sustainability; climate change and
IWRM; IWRM and water governance
including social, economic, public
health and cultural aspects; climate
change resiliency actions related to
water resources management
sustainability and tools in support
of sustainability for IWRM. This book
will be of interest to researchers,
practitioners, water resources
mangers, policy and decision makers,
donors, international institutions,
governmental and non-governmental
organizations, educators, as well as
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graduate and undergraduate students.
It is a useful reference for
Integrated Water Resources Management
(IWRM), ecohydrology, climate change
impact and adaptations, water
governance, environmental flows,
geographic information system and
modeling tools, water and energy
nexus and related topics.
American Labor and Economic
Citizenship Mark Hendrickson
2013-05-27 Once viewed as a distinct
era characterized by intense bigotry,
nostalgia for simpler times and a
revulsion against active government,
the 1920s have been rediscovered by
historians in recent decades as a
time when Herbert Hoover and his
allies worked to significantly reform
economic policy. Mark Hendrickson
both augments and amends this view by
studying the origins and development
of New Era policy expertise and
knowledge. Policy-oriented social
scientists in government, trade
union, academic and nonprofit
economics-ncs-question-paper-november-2013

agencies showed how methods for
achieving stable economic growth
through increased productivity could
both defang the dreaded business
cycle and defuse the pattern of
hostile class relations that Gilded
Age depressions had helped to set as
an American system of industrial
relations.
Averting a Global Environmental
Collapse Thomas Reuter 2015-10-05 The
numerous and varied indicators of
environmental risks point toward the
likelihood of a systemic and
catastrophic ecological failure at
some point during this century.
Political inaction and cultural
resistance, meanwhile, are even
preventing the implementation of
already available technical
solutions, which has led many experts
to conclude that averting a global
environmental catastrophe is,
foremost, a socio-political, rather
than a technical, challenge. The
World Science Union (ICSU) has
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recognized that knowledge of the
social sciences is indispensable for
facilitating the major socio-cultural
transformations now required, and,
together with the International
Social Science Council (ISSC), called
for a mainstreaming of environmental
research in the social sciences at
the Rio+20 Earth Summit. The two
major international organizations in
anthropology, IUAES and WCAA,
responded to this call by cosponsoring a symposium on
environmental change at the
Manchester World Anthropology
Congress, and by creating a
scientific Commission for
Anthropology and Environment, which
then hosted a second symposium in
Chiba City, Tokyo, in May 2014. This
volume is a selection of the many
papers presented by a truly
international group of experts at the
two symposia. It identifies and
provides case study examples in six
major research areas where
economics-ncs-question-paper-november-2013

anthropology and local and indigenous
people’s knowledge can make a
significant contribution:
Environmental Vulnerability and Risk
Perceptions; Sustainable Urban
Environments; Sustainable Rural
Environments and Food Security;
Indigenous People and Nature
Conservation; Environmental Justice
and Corporate Social Responsibility;
and Sustainable Resource Management.
Contributors represent nine different
national anthropologies across all
continents. The volume thus also
enacts a new ‘world anthropologies’
paradigm, first proposed by the World
Anthropologies Network (WAN), which
aspires to unify and globalize the
discipline in a spirit of equality
and mutual respect among scholars
across all national traditions and
language barriers. Furthermore, the
volume will also support teaching and
promote further research in the
anthropology of the environment.
Capitalist Peace THOMAS W. ZEILER
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2022-09-09 A wide-ranging history of
modern America that argues that free
trade has been an engine of US
foreign policy and the key to global
prosperity. Surprisingly, exports and
imports, tariffs and quotas, and
trade deficits and surpluses are
central to American foreign
relations. Ever since Franklin D.
Roosevelt took office during the
Great Depression, the United States
has linked trade to its long-term
diplomatic objectives and national
security. Washington, DC saw free
trade as underscoring its
international leadership and as
instrumental to global prosperity, to
winning wars and peace, and to
shaping the liberal internationalist
world order. Free trade, in short,
was a cornerstone of an ideology of
"capitalist peace." Covering nearly a
century, Capitalist Peace provides
the first chronologically sweeping
look at the intersection of trade and
diplomacy. This policy has been
economics-ncs-question-paper-november-2013

pursued oftentimes at a cost to US
producers and workers, whose
interests were sacrificed to serve
the purpose of grand strategy. To be
sure, capitalists sought a particular
type of global trade, which harnessed
the market through free trade. This
liberal trade policy sought the
common good as defined by the needs,
aims, and strengths of the capitalist
and democratic world. Leaders
believed that free trade advanced
private enterprise, which, in turn,
promoted prosperity, democracy,
security, and attendant by-products
like development, cooperation,
integration, and human rights. The
capitalist peace took liberalization
as integral to cooperation among
nations and even to morality in
global affairs. Drawing on new
research from the Reagan, George H.W.
Bush, Clinton, and George W. Bush
presidential libraries, as well as
business/ industry and civic
association archives, Thomas W.
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Zeiler narrates this history from the
road to World War II, through the
Cold War, to the resurgent
protectionism of the Trump era and up
to the present. Offering a new
interpretation of diplomatic history,
Capitalist Peace shows how US power,
interests, and values were projected
into the international arena even as
capitalism brought both positive and
negative results to the global order.
Environmental Challenges and
Governance Sacchidananda Mukherjee
2015-03-02 The economies located in
East, South and Southeast Asia have
witnessed an interesting growthsustainability trade-off over the
last decades. While growth
considerations have paved ways for
deepened ties with growing tradeinvestment waves and increasing
population pressure necessitated
exploitation of hitherto unutilized
natural resources, focus on
environmental sustainability has been
a recent consideration. The growth
economics-ncs-question-paper-november-2013

impetus still playing a key role in
these economies, it becomes
imperative that the countries
effectively address the key
sustainability concerns, e.g. air and
water pollution, land degradation,
loss of biodiversity, climate change
issues like CO2 emissions etc. But
how prepared is the governance
mechanism of these countries,
covering not only the legislative and
administrative framework but also
involvement of the judiciary,
presence of spirited civil society
and active engagement of stakeholders
in policy-framing dialogues, to rise
up to these challenges? The book
seeks an answer to this question
through the environmental governance
mechanism and natural resource
conservation policies in three
vibrant regions within Asia. A
holistic development dimension of
sustainable development path emerges,
through discussion of policies
adopted by developed (Japan, South
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Korea), upper-middle (China,
Malaysia), developing (India,
Indonesia, Philippines, Sri Lanka,
Thailand) and least developed
countries (Bangladesh, Myanmar,
Nepal).
Cost Analysis Applications of
Economics and Operations Research
Thomas R. Jr. Gulledge 2013-06-29
Cost Analysis is an emerging subdiscipline of Economics and
Operations Research. This is the
first collection of readings that
spans the discipline. The
contributions are both theoretical
and applications oriented. This book
is directed to researchers in
Economics, Operations Research,
Industrial Engineering, and
Managerial Accounting. In particular,
the book provides an overview of the
types of problems that are of
interest to cost researchers. These
papers are a subset of the papers
that were presented at the 1989 Joint
National Meeting of the Institute of
economics-ncs-question-paper-november-2013

Cost Analysis and the National
Estimating Society in Washington,
D.C.
India: Preparation for the World of
Work Matthias Pilz 2016-01-27 This
book explores how the Indian
education and training system
prepares young people for the world
of work and for the requirements of
the employment market – because India
is a leading industrialised nation
with a very young population and a
high demand for a skilled workforce.
Indian experts write from a coursespecific perspective, offering a
comprehensive picture of educational
policy, curriculum design and
cultural characteristics. The virtual
absence of a formalised system of
vocational training in India
underlines the importance of this
research.
A Covert Action: Reagan, the CIA, and
the Cold War Struggle in Poland Seth
G. Jones 2018-09-11 The dramatic,
untold story of one of the CIA’s most
20/27

Downloaded from krr-law.com on
August 11, 2022 by guest

successful Cold War intelligence
operations. December, 1981—the CIA
receives word that the Polish
government has cut telephone
communications with the West and
closed the Polish border. The
agency’s leaders quickly inform
President Ronald Reagan, who is
enjoying a serene weekend at Camp
David. Within hours, Prime Minister
Wojciech Jaruzelski has appeared on
Polish national television to
announce the establishment of martial
law. A new era in Cold War politics
has begun: Washington and Moscow are
on a collision course. In this
gripping narrative history, Seth G.
Jones reveals the little-known story
of the CIA’s subsequent operations in
Poland, which produced a landmark
victory for democracy during the Cold
War. While the Soviet-backed Polish
government worked to crush a budding
liberal opposition movement, the CIA
began a sophisticated intelligence
campaign, code-named QRHELPFUL, that
economics-ncs-question-paper-november-2013

supported dissident groups. The most
powerful of these groups was
Solidarity, a trade union that
swelled to a membership of ten
million and became one of the first
legitimate anti-Communist opposition
movements in Eastern Europe. With
President Reagan’s support, the CIA
provided money that helped Solidarity
print newspapers, broadcast radio
programs, and conduct a wide-ranging
information warfare campaign against
the Soviet-backed government.
QRHELPFUL proved vital in
establishing a free and democratic
Poland. Long overlooked by CIA
historians and Reagan biographers,
the story of QRHELPFUL features an
extraordinary cast of
characters—including spymaster Bill
Casey, CIA officer Richard Malzahn,
Polish-speaking CIA case officer
Celia Larkin, Solidarity leader Lech
Walesa, and Pope John Paul II. Based
on in-depth interviews and recently
declassified evidence, A Covert
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Action celebrates a decisive victory
over tyranny for U.S. intelligence
behind the Iron Curtain, one that
prefigured the Soviet collapse.
International Educational Development
and Learning through Sustainable
Partnerships S. Coombs 2014-09-23
Addressing the debate around what
makes a good citizen, this work
proposes a new form of post-colonial
citizenship education which can be
applied in any cultural setting.
International educational
partnerships provide the opportunity
for participants to live out values
such as cultural empathy and thus
demonstrate their right to
citizenship.
Capitalisms Compared John R. Bowman
2013-08-06 How different would
Americans’ lives be if they had
guaranteed access to health care,
generous public pensions, paid family
leave, high-quality public pre-school
care, increased rights at work, and a
greater say in how corporations are
economics-ncs-question-paper-november-2013

run? This one-of-a-kind book
emphasizes that differences in
policies and institutions affect the
lives of citizens by comparing
health, pension, and family policies,
as well as labor markets and
corporate governance in the United
States, Sweden, and Germany.
Demonstrating that the US model of
capitalism is not the only one that
is viable, Bowman encourages students
not only to rethink their assumptions
about what policy alternatives are
feasible, but also to learn more
about American capitalism through
insightful contrast. Covering a wide
range of policy areas and written in
a crisp, engaging style, Capitalisms
Compared is a perfect companion for
courses in political economy and
public policy.
Asia’s New Geopolitics Desmond Ball
2021-09-29 Intensifying geopolitical
rivalries, rising defence spending
and the proliferation of the latest
military technology across Asia
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suggest that the region is set for a
prolonged period of strategic
contestation. None of the three
competing visions for the future of
Asian order – a US-led ‘Free and Open
Indo-Pacific’, a Chinese-centred
order, or the ASEAN-inspired ‘IndoPacific Outlook’ – is likely to
prevail in the short to medium term.
In the absence of a new framework,
the risk of open conflict is
heightened, and along with it the
need for effective mechanisms to
maintain peace and stability. As
Asia’s leaders seek to rebuild their
economies and societies in the wake
of COVID-19, they would do well to
reflect upon the lessons offered by
the pandemic and their applicability
in the strategic realm. The societies
that have navigated the crisis most
effectively have been able to do so
by putting in place stringent
protective measures. Crisismanagement and -avoidance mechanisms
– and even, in the longer term, wider
economics-ncs-question-paper-november-2013

arms control – can be seen as the
strategic equivalent of such
measures, and as such they should be
pursued with urgency in Asia to
reduce the risks of an even greater
calamity.
Ethical Data Mining Applications for
Socio-Economic Development Hakikur
Rahman 2013-05-31 "This book provides
an overview of data mining techniques
under an ethical lens, investigating
developments in research best
practices and examining experimental
cases to identify potential ethical
dilemmas in the information and
communications technology sector"-Provided by publisher.
DSS 2.0 - Supporting Decision Making
With New Technologies G.E. PhillipsWren 2014-05-22 Advances in
technology have resulted in new and
advanced methods to support decisionmaking. For example, artificial
intelligence has enabled people to
make better decisions hrough the use
of Intelligent Decision Support
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Systems (DSS). Emerging research in
DSS demonstrates that decision makers
can operate in a more timely manner
using real-time data, more accurately
due to data mining and 'big data'
methods, more strategically by
considering a greater number of
factors, more precisely and
inclusively due to the availability
of social networking data, and with a
wider media reach with video and
audio technology._x000D_ _x000D_This
book presents the proceedings of the
IFIP TC8/Working Group 8.3 conference
held at the Université Pierre et
Marie Curie in Paris, France, in June
2014. Throughout its history the
conference has aimed to present the
latest innovations and achievements
in Decision Support Systems. This
year the conference looks to the next
generation with the theme of new
technologies to enable DSS2.0. The
topics covered include theoretical,
empirical and design science
research; case-based approaches in
economics-ncs-question-paper-november-2013

decision support systems; decision
models in the real-world; healthcare
information technology; decision
making theory; knowledge management;
knowledge and resource discovery;
business intelligence; group decision
support systems; collaborative
decision making; analytics and ‘big
data’; rich language for decision
support; multimedia tools for DSS;
Web 2.0 systems in decision support;
context-based technologies for
decision making; intelligent systems
and technologies in decision support;
organizational decision support;
research methods in DSS 2.0; mobile
DSS; competing on analytics; and
social media analytics._x000D_
_x000D_ The book will be of interest
to all those who develop or use
Decision Support Systems. The variety
of methods and applications
illustrated by this international
group of carefully reviewed papers
should provide ideas and directions
for future researchers and
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practitioners alike.
Foreign Economic Policy State
Department 2013 Description of Volume
13. China : "This volume is the first
publication in a new subseries of the
Foreign Relations series that
documents the most important foreign
policy issues of the Jimmy Carter
presidential administration." From
U.S. Department of State, Office of
the Historian website.
Globalization Development and Social
Justice Ann El Khoury 2015-03-27 Are
there existing alternatives to
corporate globalization? What are the
prospects for and commonalities
between communities and movements
such as Occupy, the World Social
Forum and alternative economies?
Globalization Development and Social
Justice advances the proposition that
another globalization is not only
possible, but already exists. It
demonstrates that there are multiple
pathways towards development with
social justice and argues that
economics-ncs-question-paper-november-2013

enabling propositional agency, rather
than oppositional agency such as
resistance, is a more effective
alternative to neoliberal
globalization. El Khoury develops a
theory of infraglobalization that
emphasizes creative constitution, not
just contestation, of global and
local processes. The book features
case studies and examples of diverse
economic practice and innovative
emergent political forms from the
Global South and North. These case
studies are located in the informal
social economy and community
development, as well as everyday
practices, from prefigurative
politics to community cooperatives
and participatory planning. This book
makes an important contribution to
debates about the prospects for, and
practices of, a transformative
grassroots globalization, and to
critical debates about globalization
and development strategies. It will
be of interest to students and
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scholars of international relations,
globalization, social movement
studies, political and economic
geography, sociology, anthropology
and development studies.
American National Security Michael J.
Meese 2018-09-03 Highlights include:;
An updated look at national security
threats, military operations, and
homeland security challenges ; An
analysis of the evolving roles of the
president, Congress, the intelligence
community, the military, and other
institutions involved in national
security; A revised consideration of
the strengths, limitations, and
employment of instruments of national
power, including diplomacy,
information, economic tools, and
armed forces; An exploration of the
economic and national security
implications of globalization; An
enhanced examination of the
proliferation of transnational
threats, including security
challenges in space and in
economics-ncs-question-paper-november-2013

cyberspace; A new assessment of how
international, political, and
economic trends may change US
leadership of the post–World War II
international order; A comprehensive
update on changing dynamics in key
states and regions, including Russia,
China, East Asia, the Middle East,
South Asia, Europe, Sub-Saharan
Africa, and Latin AmericaAn
authoritative book that explains US
national security policy, actors, and
processes in a wide-ranging yet
understandable way, American National
Security addresses key issues,
including challenges to the free and
open international order, the
reemergence of strategic competition
among great powers, terrorism,
economic and fiscal constraints, and
rapid advances in information and
technology.
Economic Integration in East Asia
Charles Harvie 2015-05-15
International production networks in
manufacturing, particularly in
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machinery industries, have rapidly
developed over the last two decades,
resulting in dramatic increases in
intra-regional and intra-industry
trade, providing a key source of
regional growth, integration and
development in East Asia. This book
provides a better understanding on
how to effectively further increase
SME participation in East Asian
production networks, and in doing so
identifies key challenges and issues
that they need to address. This book
aims to not only fill the theorypractice gap, but also to lay solid
foundations for designing national
arrangements and a regional
institutional frameworks to further
encourage and support SME engagement
and participation in regional and
global production networks. The book

economics-ncs-question-paper-november-2013

contains several country case studies
and by drawing upon individual
country experiences, at various
stages of economic development, this
book demonstrates the varying
difficulty faced by SMEs in ASEAN
member countries attempting to
participate in regional production
networks and highlighting differences
in needs and policy priorities. This
book offers both a more focused theme
on the assessment of globalization
and a rather unique approach by
focusing upon the particular
importance of SMEs, and by utilizing
micro-level data at the firm or plant
level. Its policy insights and the
richness and uniqueness of the
empirical findings will make the book
an invaluable contribution to
understanding East Asian production
networks.

27/27

Downloaded from krr-law.com on
August 11, 2022 by guest

